

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairman Betty Baker and Members of the Zoning and Platting Commission

FROM: Don E. Perryman, Planner Senior

Watershed Protection and Development Review Department

DATE: November 9, 2010

SUBJECT: C8-2010-0030.0A Summit Oaks Resubdivision

The staff requests that this case be postponed to the December 7, 2010 meeting. Staff is working with the neighborhood and the applicant to address drainage concerns in the immediate area.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 974-2786 or at don.perryman@ci.austin.tx.us.